
Staying on your radar through challenging times

At Ørsted we understand the importance of remaining available to the 
maritime & fishing community in order to answers questions, comments, or 
concerns. A large part of our outreach is done face-to-face, at meetings 
and out on the docks, but the COVID-19 pandemic has caused us all to 
limit physical interactions, leading us to begin hosting virtual port hours in 
March 2020. We understand that virtual meetings are not as traditional as 
face-to-face interactions but during these exceptional circumstances, we 
are doing all we can to remain connected to the fishing industry.

Beginning January 20th, 2021, we are changing the schedule of our 
Weekly Port Hours to:

Monday and Wednesday, 9am – 11am, exclusive of holidays. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your local 
Fisheries Liaison during those dedicated hours at the contacts listed below

Rodney Avila
Corporate Fisheries Liaison 
Phone: 857.332.4479
Email: RODAV@orsted.com 

Julia Prince
CT/NY Fisheries Liaison 
Phone: 857.348.3263 
Email: JULPR@orsted.com

Kara Gross
Mid-Atlantic Fisheries Liaison 
Phone: 857.330.7699
Email: KARGR@orsted.com

Chris Sarro
RI/MA Fisheries Liaison 
Phone: 857.276.1332
Email: CHSAR@orsted.com




